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To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 9:04:48 AM

As a 20 year resident of Mew Hampshire, I am compelled to ask you to vote against NP. This project
does not serve our state. It is simply an unneeded business plan that will destroy incredible natural
beauty, ruin property values and cause huge losses of revenue for our business owners. Please hear our
voices and make the right choice!

Alisa Brisson
1 Grant Rd.
Hanover nh. 03755
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